

# Agenda for Subject Area Team Games meeting

23 March 2021 at 14.00 via Zoom

## Participants

- Martin Pichlmair
- Paolo Burelli
- Søren Sønderskov Hansen
- Lani Alayne Feldstedt
- Annamaya Halskov-Jensen
- Hajo Backe
- Rikke Budolfsen
- Victor Breum

## Absent

Mads Kjeldgaard Caspersen

## Agenda

### 1. Approval of agenda

The agenda was approved.

### 2. Approval of minutes from meeting 9 March 2021

The minutes was approved.

### 3. Information

- Study Board – There is a Study Board meeting 6 April. In the meeting there will be discussed an Action Plan for the Study Environment Assessment
- Events – The first Studio Tour will begin today. For more information on the Studio Tours see the minutes from 9 March.  
There will be a stream session on Twitch 24 March with Hajo. It is a pilot project to see how we can bring students together while there is a lockdown. Contact Hajo for further information.
- Students – There was a suggestion from one student that the students should be called by their pronouns doing orientation. Søren will take the suggestion to the Study & Career Guidance

#### 4. Collaborating with the Film School

Victor Breum from the Film School connected with us for this point.

Victor presented his work at the Film School. He is looking for collaborators within programming, game design etc. for his project.

Collaborating with the Film School can be good way to work on projects if you do not have time for DADIU.

You can both join for the Autumn/Spring semester. They try to fit in your thesis area with the collaborating.

You can do this with 15 ECTS for your 3<sup>rd</sup> semester (CrossDit and Specialisation) and also the thesis.

Lani commented that it could be a good experience for those who do not want to spend their entire

semester on DADIU. It is a kind of "DADIU light" Hajo mentioned that it is important to consider that the Film School is an art school and not a university in the same way as ITU. Therefore, it could be problem to do the collaborating as a part of the thesis.

We agreed that we will pitch the possibility to the students soon with Victor and his group.

#### 5. Continued discussion of group work challenges

This point will be pushed to next SATmeeting

#### 13. AOB

This was Søren's last meeting. Rikke Budolfson was here to present herself. She will take over as Programme Coordinator until Eva is back from her maternity leave in August.